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THREE 

Albion Volunteer Fire Department 

location 

in this issue >>> 

current topics >>> 

All You Can Eat Pancake 
Breakfast Fundraiser 
8am to 12pm  

Multi-Municipal Emergency Services Commission Formed 

Albion Volunteer Fire Department 

Pancake Breakfast  

In The Next Issue >>> 

Albion Area Library 

Borough Projects 

 

 

 

 

Come enjoy pancakes, sausage gravy, 

biscuits, eggs, sausage, coffee, and juice at the 

Albion Volunteer Fire Department  

The Multi-Municipal Emergency Services Commission is made up by the following 

Municipalities: Albion Borough, Conneaut Township, Cranesville Borough, and Elk Creek 

Township. This Commission was created to help ensure the long-term sustainability of fire 

and Emergency medical services for each Municipality.  

 

When: 03/13, 04/10, 05/08, 06/12, 10/09, 

11/13, 12/11 

Cost: $10 per person, $5 kids 12 and under 

 

50/50 

Basket Auction (one basket per month) 

 

For more information go to  

www.albionborough.org 

Each municipality is required to provide their 

residents with emergency services. The 

elected leaders of Albion Borough, Conneaut 

Nicholas W. Sohyda, Fire Chief, CFO, EFO, 

and Consultant was hired by the Multi-

Municipal Commission to help guide them on 

ways to help ensure emergency services will 

remain available to their residents.  

 

organizations throughout his thirty-six-year 

fire service career. My Sohyda has provided 

fire service management and consulting 

services since 2007. Chief Sohyda will meet 

with the Multi-Municipality Commission and 

the local volunteer fire departments leaders to 

obtain more information from all parties 

involved. 

Township, Cranesville Borough, and Elk 

Creek Township formed the Multi-Municipal 

Emergency Services Commission. A 

resolution was passed by each municipality 

entering into an intergovernmental 

cooperation agreement for the specific 

purpose of ensuring the residents of each 

municipality continues to have the best 

possible fire and emergency services readily 

available. Staffing shortages, felt by volunteer 

fire departments nationwide, is a major 

concern and in the forefront of the Multi-

Municipal Emergency Services Commission.  

Nicholas W. Sohyda is currently the fire 

chief of the Mt. Lebanon Fire Department 

located on Southwestern PA. Mr. Sohyda 

has served in numerous leadership roles 

both in volunteer and career fire service 
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